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Comments: Since we are supposed to pretend this is not related to the creation of a new dam and reservoir, this

is meaningless damage to a federally protected wilderness area. Wetlands are so rare in our state and we must

protect them. 

 

I do not support the drilling and roads proposed for this project.


